
INDUSTRIAL VISIT REPORT  

TO “LUCAS- TVS LIMITED, PADI” 

The B.B.A Department of Loyola College arranged an industrial visit for the final 

year Students on the 12th,13th, and 14th of October, 2022 to the Company LUCAS 

TVS Limited, Padi. The students were grouped into 3 batches and each batch was 

allotted 2 staff members to guide the students and to provide the necessary 

information.   Around 10 am, the college buses entered the LUCAS-TVS Limited 

company’s gate. 

 

 

The students were accommodated in an air-conditioned auditorium and were 

given a brief introduction about the functions of the Company and the products it 

manufactures. 

 



 

 

 

The TVS employees then addressed the students and made video presentations 

on how the work is actually done in such a large enterprise, the company’s major 

customers, dos and don’ts in manufacturing, and people management. 

After the video presentations, the students were taken around the Company and 

were shown the various departments of the organisation.  

 

 



Overall, it was a highly enlightening and informative industrial visit for the 3rd 

year students of BBA Department, where they were able to learn and gain crucial 

insights about manufacturing a product, managing a huge enterprise and the 

welfare amenities offered to the employees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


